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18. TRADE WASTES CHARGING POLICY REVIEW - APPOINTMENT OF SUBCOMMITTEE 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Water and Waste Manager Kevin Roche, DDI 941-8536 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek confirmation of the appointment of a Subcommittee to 

consider/hear any representations that might be submitted on the above review. 
 
 PREVIOUS COUNCIL RESOLUTION 
 
 At its meeting on 27 February 2003 the Council adopted the changes to the existing trade waste 

charging policy suggested by the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee and authorised the 
commencement of the special order procedures to notify the proposed changes. 

 
 PROCESS 
 
 In accordance with the requirements of the Local Government Act the opportunity has been extended 

to interested parties to make representation by Friday 4 April 2003 on the proposed changes prior to 
consideration of a confirming resolution at the 24 April 2003 Council meeting. 

 
 It is necessary therefore for a Subcommittee to be appointed to consider/hear any representations 

and is suggested that this function be delegated to the Trade Waste Charges Subcommittee, 
consisting of Councillors Denis O’Rourke, Chrissie Williams, Carole Evans and Megan Evans, that 
considered the original changes to the existing policy. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Trade Waste Subcommittee be authorised to consider and hear 

any representations on the proposed changes to the Trade Waste Charging 
Policy and report these recommendations direct to the April meeting of the 
Council. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendation be adopted. 


